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Date:  October 26, 2021 

To: IPAP Distributors  

Re:  UPDATE - Schreiber Foods – Cyber Event 

 

Dear IPAP Partners, 

To honor our promise to provide regular updates to you regarding the Schreiber Foods cyber event, we 
wanted to send you the latest information. Schreiber Foods’ systems are slowly coming back online and 
production lines are beginning to run.  While they are beginning to ship and receive product, the cyber event 
has put them behind and there will still be delays in processing orders.  

As a result of these delays, there is a strong likelihood that the product you have ordered will not be received. 
Your IPAP Member Specialist is looking at alternatives and will keep you informed if another option becomes 
available. In the event that an alternative option does not present itself, your Member Specialist will reach 
out to you to discuss next steps.  

We appreciate your continued patience during this time.  

Regards, 

 

Lynette Girvan     Colette D. Ramsey 
SR VP Sales and Procurement   Director of Member Development 

 

 

 


